
August 31,2015 

Rockley Family Foundation 
PO Box 260818 
Lakewood, CO 80226-0818 

Dear Tobin, 

Whara-gre-at 

SERVANT LEADER SociETY 

Today marks the beginning of the 2015-2016 academic year, and I am happy to say that in addition to our 
returning students, we have also welcomed our largest-ever freshman class. It was great to see chapel 
filled this morning as Pastor Greg Lyon, our new campus pastor, offered an encouraging message to staff, 
faculty, and students alike. 

Yes, whatagr~at day. But even more than that, what a great God! 

I am beyond amazed at the blessings God continues to shower on WLC. Our Warrior family includes staff 
and faculty who are loving, caring, and committed Christians, students who excel in their studies and as 
leaders for Christ, and important friends and partners like you. 

Your gifts make a powerful impact on our ability to prepare students to be salt and light in a world that 
despera~ely needs it. Thank you! 

Thank you also for your annual membership in the Servant Leader Society. Your gifts in the 2014-2015 
fiscal year are a testament to the value you place on our shared mission of providing an excellent and 
Christ-centered education to our students. 

Thank you again for your ongoing support of WLC. Your partnership makes a difference! 

In Christ's Service, 

Dr. Daniel W. Johnson 
President 

P.S. Mark your calendars! The next Servant Leader Society celebration is scheduled for Friday, April 22, 

2016. I hope to see you there! 
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